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Special Education Activities  

*  Training scheduled with Dale Kimmet from OPI’s Department of Special Education, 

August 30 from 8:30-11:30AM 

*  Solidifying staff for each of the SpEd programs in each building. Two teachers for each 

building at this time. Shifting of some staff to ensure a certified teacher is in each of 

the class rooms. Still two SpEd teachers short in the district. 

*  All SpEd staff meeting on August 21, 2:00-3:00 PM 

*  Learners from the alternative program established in the lower level of the SpEd 

building have been moved back to their buildings 

*  Reaching out to parents and guardians of students that had concerns last year during 

the transition, to help smooth the transition into the upcoming year. 

 

 


